
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO: Finance Committee 
  
 FR: Kain Smith, 

Director of Buildings & Grounds/Health & Safety 
 
 DA: August 16th, 2021  
 
 RE: Raptor Technologies  
  
 
 

Please approve bid from Raptor Technologies. We will using the software for Emergency 
Management, Visitor Management, Student passes, etc. Initial cost to the district is 
$25,255.00 and would be $11,975.00 each year after that. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at 333-6027.  Thank you 


